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HOUSEPOINTS 

The winning house for 
Spring 2 is:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With 2166 housepoints  

Children from Ignis 
house can wear non-
uniform on Monday 

17th April  

 

What’s happening at Engayne? 

School feels like we are returning to normal with visits taking place, face to face meet 
the teacher evenings and events where adults are spending time in school with their 
children. Year 1 cafe was a huge success and we raised £370 so thank you for your 
generosity. Year 5 performed a whole year group assembly at St Luke's Church which 
everyone enjoyed. We are so proud of our netball team winning the Havering School's 
Cup! The EPFA have worked so hard to plan events for the children. We really 
appreciate their dedication to making the events fun for the children. The penny wars, 
discos, Mothers Day sale and break the rules day are enjoyed by everyone.  

We hope you all have a lovely Easter holiday. See you all back in school on Monday 
17th April 2023.   

Mrs Sankey 

For more information or to sign 
up contact the college 

Swimming is a national curriculum subject and is compulsory. 

After Easter please ensure your child has their kit on the correct day.  

Netball Champions 

 
Our netball team played their quarter final match at the Noak Hill sports 
centre. Our quarter final opponents were Parsonage Farm who have held the 
netball trophy as winners for a number of years. We played a few friendly 
warm up games with other schools who were competing. Our team played 
amazingly well and were praised by the umpires for their sporting attitude and 
level of play. We won our game 10-3 and went through to the semi finals.  

The 14th March was semi final day for our netballers. We went to Elm Park 
Primary School who were hosting the event. We managed to beat Parklands   
16-0 and were then into the final against Upminster Junior school. The 
children were a bit nervous but played an amazing game and won 14-4. The 
trophy is ours and we are all very proud of the children. Once again they were 
praised for their sporting attitude and the manner in which they played and 
conducted themselves throughout the tournament. WELL DONE ALL and a 
huge thank you to Mrs Allaway, Miss Thomas, Miss Pumfrett and Miss 
Williamson for all their efforts with the team.  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXjsDh5_3aAhWKQBQKHUzlAVUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fhanslodge.com%2Fclipart%2F8TGEynEdc.htm&psig=AOvVaw2O9gZZlMEDCr57sNyrINkd&ust=1526133261485966
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXjsDh5_3aAhWKQBQKHUzlAVUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fhanslodge.com%2Fclipart%2F8TGEynEdc.htm&psig=AOvVaw2O9gZZlMEDCr57sNyrINkd&ust=1526133261485966


Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 

Reception                                                 

Engayne Newsletter Spring 2nd half term 2023 

Year 6 

Year 4 

Year 5 

 

  

 

By Mason C 6N 


